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September 27, 2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR

FROM

The Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services

The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT TRANSMITTAL OF THE REPORT

Forwarded is the memorandum of CENRO Brooke’s Point, Palawan with the 
investigation report categorical recommendation on the application for Survey Authority of 
the subject Lot No. 1406, Pis 471-D situated at Brgy. IV, Poblacion, Balabac, Palawan 
applied by Lilay W. Emia, et.al.

After evaluation, this office found out the following:

a. That the subject lot falls with Alienable and Disposable Land per Land Classification 
Map No. 840, Pls-471-D, Project No. 11, Block XXV, duly certified by the Bureau of 
Forestry on December 12, 1929.

b. That Lot No. 1406, Pls-471-D was plotted and evaluated based on the attached 
technical description (V-37) from the Office of the CENRO Brooke’s Point.

c. That the subject lot consist of four (4) comers covering an area of 16, 829 sq. meters.

d. Attached are the geo-tagged photographs of the area and sketch map showing relative 
position of the subject lot overlaid in land classification map.

Relative hereto, issuance of survey authority is strongly recommended.
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